
Report: Rang Barse Themed Lunch 

 

Date: 22/03/2024 

Venue: Department of Hotel Management and Catering Technology, Deen Dayal Upadhyaya 

Gorakhpur University, Gorakhpur 

Objective: 

The Department of Hotel Management and Catering Technology organized a Rang Barse themed 

lunch to celebrate the festival of Holi and promote cultural diversity within the university 

community. The event aimed to foster a sense of unity and camaraderie among students, faculty, 

and staff members. 

Guests: 

- Dr. Anshu Gupta, Coordinator HMCT 

- Dr. Meetu Singh, Assistant Coordinator 

Activities: 

The event commenced with a warm welcome extended to all attendees by the organizing 

committee. Dr. Anshu Gupta and Dr. Meetu Singh graced the occasion as chief guests and delivered 

inspiring speeches highlighting the significance of Holi in Indian culture and the importance of 

cultural celebrations in academic settings. Following the speeches, attendees were treated to a 

sumptuous buffet featuring a variety of traditional Holi delicacies, including gujiya, thandai, pakoras, 

and sweets. The colorful decor and vibrant ambiance enhanced the festive atmosphere, creating a 

joyous environment for all participants.Throughout the event, attendees engaged in lively 

conversations, exchanged Holi greetings, and participated in interactive activities such as rangoli 

making and singing traditional Holi songs. The event provided an opportunity for students to 

showcase their culinary skills and creativity while also learning about the cultural significance of 

Holi.The Rang Barse themed lunch served as a platform for cultural exchange and dialogue, fostering 

a sense of inclusivity and belonging within the university community. Attendees expressed 

appreciation for the opportunity to celebrate Holi in a festive and welcoming environment, 

strengthening bonds of friendship and unity. The Rang Barse themed lunch was a resounding 

success, bringing together students, faculty, and staff members to celebrate the spirit of Holi and 

embrace cultural diversity. The event served as a testament to the department's commitment to 

promoting cultural awareness and fostering a sense of community among its members. 







 


